From: <u>Drought Communities Programme</u>

To: <u>Michael McGrath</u>

Cc: <u>Drought Communities Programme</u>

Subject: RE: Application DCP000397 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Date: Monday, 24 June 2019 9:21:22 AM

Good morning Michael

It is being assessed. Once the assessment has been completed and it has gone to the delegate for approval we will be able to start contracting/generating grant agreements.

Kind regards

Linda

UNCLASSIFIED

From: Michael McGrath [mailto:Michael.McGrath@lithgow.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Friday, 21 June 2019 4:33 PM

To: Drought Communities Programme < DCP@industry.gov.au>

Subject: Application DCP000397

Dear Drought Communities,

Lithgow Council recently submitted an application under the Drought Communities Programme – Extension on 5 June 2019.

I would appreciate an update on when Council will receive notification on the status of the application.

Regards,

Michael McGrath | Director People & Services

People & Services | Lithgow City Council Phone: (02) 6354 9914 | Mobile: 0428 693 401



Please consider our environment before printing this email.

The views expressed in this email are not necessarily those of the Lithgow City Council unless otherwise stated. The organisation does not warrant that this message is free of viruses or any other defect or error. This message and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in error please contact the author.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com